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31st October 2018 
                               
 

 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
Remembrance Day at Valence 
 
On Monday 12th November we will be holding Remembrance Assemblies, children are 
welcome to wear their poppies.  
 
If children would like to buy a poppy these will be available for a small donation as of next week. 
They will be taken around to the classes each afternoon until stocks last.  

 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

 
Mr R November 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 

 


